
	

 

AFA Contract 2017: Extra 
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Official	Communication	of	the	Hawaiian	Airlines	AFA	Negotiating	Committee	

	
Dear	Hawaiian	Flight	Attendants:		

AFA	and	In-Flight	management	are	pleased	to	announce	that	Flight	Attendants	who	are	pass-riding	on	
A330	aircraft	will	now	have	access	to	the	LDMCR	on	certain	flights	effective	October	11,	2017.		The	
parties	tentatively	agreed	to	this	provision	during	contract	negotiations	in	May.		As	part	of	the	
negotiations	for	the	JAL	codeshare	agreement	negotiated	in	late	September,	it	was	agreed	that	LDMCR	
access	would	be	implemented	as	soon	as	possible.		We	anticipate	that	this	will	provide	an	improved	
benefit	to	Hawaiian	Flight	Attendants	traveling	on	passes.				

The	guidelines	for	LDMCR	access	while	pass-riding	will	be	posted	on	the	In-Flight	web	site	
(https://ifs.hawaiianair.com).			

As	a	reminder,	our	email	address	is	open	and	available	for	questions,	comments,	or	suggestions.		Our	
address	is	AFAcontract2017@halafa.org	

	
Mahalo	from	the	Negotiating	Committee,	
Sharon	Soper,	Diana	Huihui,	Ka'imi	Lee,	Martin	Gusman,	Jeff	Fuke	and		
Paula	Mastrangelo,	AFA	Senior	Staff	Negotiator	


